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Employers Express Concerns Regarding Proposals to
Change Tax Treatment of Job-Based Health Benefits

Washington — Mallory Micetich, a spokesperson for the National Coalition on Benefits, today
issued the following statement in advance of the House Ways and Means Committee hearing
on “The Tax Treatment of Health Care”:

“Private sector employers urge Members of the House Ways & Means Committee to avoid
changes to the tax treatment of employer-sponsored health benefits that adversely impact
employers and employees.

“Such changes impede the ability of employers to offer coverage and for employees to afford
it.”

For more information, visit the National Coalition on Benefits website.

Protect the health coverage of more than 175 million Americans.
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The National Coalition on Benefits (NCB) is dedicated to protecting the benefits of the more than 175 million
Americans who receive health coverage through employers. The Coalition is comprised of major employer trade
associations, representing large and small employers. NCB also includes many large employers with employees in
all 50 states (see www.coalitiononbenefits.org).




